
Report to the Board 20220912 from the Social Commission 
 
The committee’s Walk Together program began in July and ended August 30th.  Thanks 
to Steve Weiss and Richard Rouse for their organization and leadership in this project. 
 
Our first event of the Autumn season will be a TGIF reception, this Friday, September 
16th, 5:30-7:30 in the Lobby lounge by the low tower mailboxes. This is a wonderful 
way to meet and mingle with neighbors and a wonderful time for all of us to enjoy each 
other’s company as a community. 
 
Other events coming up include a Movie Night on Saturday, October 15th, featuring a 
movie more for adults, Murder on the Orient Express, a Karaoke Night on November 
12th, our Holiday Cheer party on December 9th, a Holiday Chorus and a family movie 
night in January. A couple of surprises are in the planning stages so keep watching your 
emails, the bulletin boards and Tim’s  News & Updates.  
 
The next meeting of the commission will be held Tuesday, September 20th, at 7:00 pm 
on Zoom. To receive the Zoom link and other direct communication from the Social 
Commission email us at ptcasocial@rcn.com with your name, unit number, phone 
number and the request to be added to our listserv.  We will be very happy to do it. 
 
Sincerely submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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